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BOARD OF HEALTH 
1196 MAIN STREET 

HOLDEN, MASSACHUSETTS  01520 

 
TELEPHONE (508) 210-5542 

Facsimile (508) 829-0252 

HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

 

Town of Holden 

Board of Health Meeting 

August 22, 2017 

 

Members Present: Ms. Amy Kendrick, Mr. Michael Mazloff, Mr. Mark Johnson 

 

Others Present:  Ms. Pamela Harding – Planning & Development, Mr. Philip Leger – Chief of 

Environmental Health and Response, Mr. Michael Mendez – Regional Public Health Specialist, Denise 

Monteiro – Recording Secretary 

 

Called Board of Health Meeting to Order: 5:33 PM 

 

Approval of Meeting Minutes 

  July 25, 2017 Minutes – Amy Kendrick moved to accept the minutes, Michael Mazloff 

seconded – APPROVED 

 

Title V – Mr. Phil Leger, Chief of Environmental Health and Response 

 Mr. Phil Leger reviewed the following Title V list: 

 Inspections Completed 

 96 Paxton Road – Passes 

 85 North Street – Passes 

 556 Malden Street - Passes 

 

 Systems Being Installed/Repaired 
 590 South Road 

 117 Chapin Road 

 119 Chapin Road 

 

Health Agents Report / Updates – Mr. Michael Mendez, Regional Public Health Specialist  

 Housing/Nuisance Updates 

 4 Complaints  

 Food 

 Food inspections – Thai Island, McDonalds, Val’s Restaurant, Specialty Sandwich, 

Mexicali, Senior Center, Wong’s Dynasty, Mollies Munchies, Ari’s Macaroons  

 General/Updates 

 Holden Days 8/26/17 

 Meola’s Wayside Ice Cream will be opening in the near future, they are renovating a 

property of Main Street. 

 Honey Farms is under new ownership 
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Fee Schedule Analysis 

 Discussed Proposed Fees, will hold a public hearing on October 3, 2017 at 5:30 pm in Memorial 

Hall at 1196 Main Street in Holden 

 

CMRPHA Report – Mr. Phil Leger, Chief of Environmental Health and Response 

Mr. Phil Leger highlighted some information from the report 

 Next Quarterly Alliance Meeting Wednesday September 20, 2017 from 12:30-2pm. Location 

TBD 

 

New/Other Business 

Adjourn – Meeting was adjourned at 7:16 pm. Next Board of Health meeting is scheduled for  

October 3, 2017 at 5:30PM. This will be a public hearing on the new permit fees. 

 

 


